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CLUB MEMBER OF THE YEAR POINTS ALLOCATED

GENERAL INFORMATION

The Queensland P76 Owners Club Inc holds its monthly
meetings on the 2nd Friday of each month at 7.30 PM
VENUE: Norman Park Uniting Church,

Cnr Bennetts Rd & McHwraith Ave

NORMAN PARK.

Various activities are organized by Club Members and are
d cenerally held on the last Sunday of the month. All venue
| details are confirmed at the General Meeting and are
recorded in the Minutes on the next page.

QUEENSLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB INC,

Other "P76 Owners " clubs are welcome to veproduce the any original material in this newsletter providing a
mention of “The Queensland P76 Owaers Club Inc” and the “Author” of that material as the original source is made .

Attend Meeting = 1 point : Raffle Donation =1 point : Organize Event = 1 point : Win Event =1 point
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WWW.LEYLANDP76.COM

2004 MEETING DATES
Mar 12th / Apr 9th— Cancelled.
May 14th / Jun 11th
Jul 9th / Aug 13th
Sep 10th / Oct 8th
Nov 12th / Jan 14th




MARCH GENERAL MEETING
MINUTES 2004

The President opened the meeting at 8.00 pm.
Attendance as per Attendance Book. %s\
Apologies: Dixie Lee.

Treasurer's Report -- Balance $4792.77

Incoming Magazines: March Penzed, Westwords, Classic, South Australia & Victoria

Incoming Mail:

1. 2 Letters & 30 Pound denated to Club by Dave Morton. Thank you Dave
2. Letter from Robert Wilde.

3. New Membership from Graham Adair, Reg Jones & Henry Kaats.

4. Invoice for Easter Badges.

5. Postbox renewal.

6. Invoice for Web Page.

7. Gaskets from Victorian Club with Magazine.

Outgoing mail
Nil.

Minutes
The February minutes were read by the secretary and moved as correct by Graham

Rogerson & Stewart Halls,

Business arising from the Minutes

1, Indicators have been ordered.

2. Heated rear windows are available from Victorian P76 Club.
3. Badges are being done,

4, No new Bank account

5, Committee have changed the signatures on the old account.

| 6. We still need raffle donations,

| Spare parts:
1. Strut top and Tie bar rubbers will be available at Easter. -

2. Possibility of fibreglass bonnets and boot lids.

13. Talk on Windscreens.

General Business:
| 1. Allan spoke on a P76 Clock in a CD . P76 Picture on the CD. We have ordered 20.
2. Adrian spoke on the Drive inn on the 20th. Meet at the south bound BP at 4 pm af
Yatala.

3. General Easter Discussion.

4. Marriott booked for the Sunday night for Easter 2004.

| The meeting was closed at 10.05pm
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PRESIDENTS REPORT

_ As all of you know by now Easter is almest apon us and there is still a lot to do. If
I don’t get a chance later on, I would like to thank the committee for all their help in
putting together this Easter National Meeting,

' For all of those that don’t know, our Vice President, Andrew Gibbon was married

last weekend; sorry girls, he’s now taken. Congratulations to Andrew and Louise on

their Wedding and it was great to see two beautiful Leyland P76’s as wedding cars. As
you can see Allan loaned his car out for the special day and Andrew’s Targa was also
used. There should be more photos of the Married couple and the cars further on in the
magazine. |

A few other things that everyone should be made aware of; firstly we only have 52

confirmed bookings for the Easter Meeting. I am a little disappointed in the numbers,
 but I’m sure that those that are attending will have a great time. Further on in the
t magazine there is some information on day prices for members that can only join in for
one day. Unfortunately there is no single day price for the Thursday night or the Mon-
day morning, so it will not be available to people staying a single day. This is however
included in the total price for all those staying on site or off site for the full 4 days. Also
if anyone not staying on the four day basis and wanting to enter their P76 in the Satur-
day afternoon concourse will have to pay a $5.00 fee for the car and a $2.00 per person
charge. This covers the centre as day visitors must pay this fee.

Also the Club needs Raffle donations. Each Easter, we try to put together a few
Raffle prises so help cover the cost of the National Meeting. This year is no exception.
We need donations of any kind. Goods or money would be greatly appreciated and the
club would hopefully come out square after the raffles.

Next on my little list is there will be no meeting next month (April 9th) as the Na-
tional Easter Meeting is on. Unfortunately we can not hire the hall out for the Friday
| before or after the 9th as another group has the Church booked. With most of the com-
| mittee being at the National Meeting there will be no one available to open the Church
| up for the usual monthly meeting. May will be the usual 2nd F riday of the month.

This months outing is the Drive In Movies at Yatala on Saturday the 20th of
| March, We will meeting at BP Yatala South Bound at 4pm. From there we will all cruise
| up to the Drive In and hopefully get a good place for the movies. Remember to bring a
| comfortable chair and your camera. Last year the place was full by 6 pm. This is a great
 chance for everyone to walk around and see some amazing cars. I hope to see you all
 there and if not then at the Easter National Meeting,
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THIS MONTHS OUTING
ARE YOU READY FOR MARCH 20TH 2004

GATES OPEN 2PM_MOVIES TO BE CONFIRMED
MEET at YATALA SOUTH BOUND BP AT 4.00pm

Buckle up cruisers 'cause the spectacular once a year event is happening again on
March 20th 2004.
What makes the Drive & Jive Inn night successful & fun, is that it is a night to step
back in time
and to be involved in an event that allows us to
attend what we as teenagers were like in the 1950-1960's

Things such as: Picnics and deck chairs in front of a gleaming classic car, being free to

socialise with friends both old and new and good value entertainment reflecting the

~ Rock' n' Roll and car themes.

Adults: $12 B
Children: §7

For more information, please call Peter on: 0413 597 659

Easter 2004 National Meeting.

For all those that want to visit for one or two days and are staying off
site you will need to book with us as well. We still have to organise food and
activities.

Friday price includes breakfast, lunch and dinner . $22,50

Saturday includes breakfast lunch and dinner, Museum, $22.50

Sunday includes breakfast, lunch up at Tamborine

Mountain and dinner at the Marriot $92.00

L

For those not attending the four days, the concourse this year will cost |
each day visitor 3$5.00 per car and $2.00 per person.

If you have sent in your $50.00 deposit for the four days ($160.00),
then this does not apply to you. This is all covered in the price.

Please ring Garth during office hours on 07 5535 9311 to book a day pass.
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ANDREW AND LOUISE’S WEDDING
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IMPORTANT MESSAGES

AIRPORT TRANSFERS.

If you are joining us on the Gold Coast for this years National Meeting and
would Tike to be met at the airport please contact Garth Morris, Warren Ashworth or
Dave Collins of the Queensland committee. Coolangatta airport is just a short 10 min-
ute drive from our venue at Tallebudgera with several members living close by and only
too happy to assist our interstate and international guests with transport to the venue.

RAFFLE DONATIONS.

Time is getting away from us again. So if you are planning to donate items to the
raffle PLEASE do so as soon as pessible. We do need plenty of help with this as it is3
only the regular contributors who have done so at this point. If you can “hit up” your
boss for a donation of product or even a cheque so that we can buy something. A receipt
will be issued for any monetary donations.

MESSAGE FROM EDITOR

I’m looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at this years National
Meeting on the Gold Coast. It promises to be the best in years so come along and sup-
port the hard work put in by Garth Morris and his team in organizing this event. We
have plenty to do up here so join us for good company and a great location, for rest and
relaxation. Most of all enjoy!!!
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